
School Board Meeting/Workshop: March 14, 2022

Subject: Out-of-State Trip
World Languages to Germany/France

Presenter: Michele Strassburg and
Jason Swanson,
BHS World Language Teachers

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Report only

DESCRIPTION:

The German department is looking to offer a travel abroad experience for students in 
June 2023, after the school year is complete.  The trip would be 11 days and the 
itinerary and cost is described in the attached document. The trip is organized through 
CETA tours which is a non-profit organization out of Menomonie, WI which is used by 
many German programs throughout the Twin Cities.

The French Department is planning to continue to offer our travel exchange program 
with our sister school  St. Front in Bergerac, France in March/April of 2023 (spring 
break). This is a continuation of the program that we have done in the past. It has been 
on pause since Spring of 2020, when our colleagues in France were planning their stay 
with us in the BHM area. The general overview of the program is in the attached 
presentation. This trip is organized through Xperitas, who has been with BHS since 
2008. It is a non-profit organization out of Minneapolis, Minnesota. 

ATTACHMENT(S):
• Germany Trip 2023
• France Trip 2023
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